TROLLING

What is the law?

From 2016, the CPS were able to exercise new laws
that could see those who create “derogatory
hashtags” or post “humiliating” photoshopped
images jailed. They also announced the launch of a
hate crime consultation, issuing a series of public
policy statements centred on combating crimes
against disabled people, as well as racial, religious,
homophobic and transphobic hate crime.
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Where does ‘Trolling’ occur?

Trolling can happen to anyone, at any time when
using the Internet. Trolls tend to target people
they don't know, for example, celebrities, in
order to try and provoke a reaction from their
fan base. It's important to recognise that ‘trolling’
can occur on any online platform where
communication is possible. Social media is the
most common platform for trolling, due to its
accessibility and ease of sharing posts.




